
ent: 2021/11/03 8:33 AM 
To: Kaur, Rupinder <Rupinder.Kaur@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Bartley Bull Pwy 

  

Rupinder, thank you.  I had a good conversation with Jeff last night to express my 

concerns.  
  

To eliminate the safety hazard with pedestrians crossing during high traffic, the current bus lane 

at the school should be widened and a drop off system adapted, like other schools, for better 

safety.  

  

In current state, there will be accidents, and homeowners can not access their driveway.  

  

Thank you. Tom 
 

Hello, 
I have a concern with respect to the excessive parking adjacent to William Davis school, during 

drop off and pick up.  It’s is a safety hazard, as well as cars blocking my driveway, prohibiting 

entertainment.  Bartley Bull Pwy is a disaster for all the locals, especially if you live near the 

school.  

  

Thank You. Tom Voduris  
 


